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From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST

The Council meeting of November 8,2004 was televised live. I had been
unaware that it was. I suspect that a number of residents listened to
the debate on the sewer and water rates and also the waste and recycling
issue plus the street and traffic bylaw especially the jaywalking and
snow and ice removal on all properties including residential properties
etc.  

I would appreciate some feedback on any of the discussion points
including whether it was clear as to what the issues were about. This
was an omnibus bill and may have been very confusing as these bylaws are
rather comprehensive and complex. 

If you have any thoughts  on how to improve the forum or the quality of
the debate good bad or indifferent, please communicate  via email or
call me at 986 4531. You may be as critical as you wish including of
this councillor - I was trying to make several  points by simply asking
a number of pertinent questions to staff. Whether I was successful or
not  is difficult to determine unless I get some feedback. 

I am curious to know as to whether in your opinion there is a better way
to deal with the subjects we were dealing with?  

Thank you,

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist    
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